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PRESS RELEASE

Shri K. Abdulla Kollorath, new Social Secretary to Ambassador
In a partial re-organisation of the work in the Embassy, Shri K. Abdulla Kollarath has been appointed as the new Social Secretary to Ambassador, in place of Ms.  Hend I K Shiha.  Shri Abdulla can be contacted at Telephone No. 22561276 & Mobile: 66577835 and e-mail: ambss@indembkwt.org .

[bookmark: _GoBack]2.	All Indian Associations and the members of the Community may please contact Shri Abdulla for fixing meetings with Ambassador or inviting Ambassador for community events. 
3.	In case of any difficulty in reaching Shri Abdulla, Shri Ashok Kumar Sahoo, PA to Ambassador, may also be reached in Ambassador’s office at Telephone No. 22543000 and e-mail psamb@indembkwt.org and amboffice@indembkwt.org . 
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